
 

 

Thursday 23rd May 2024 

Sports Day – Thursday 6th June  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to you with further details about Sports Day at Deepcar St John’s this 

year.  

On Thursday 6th June we will be hosting our annual sports day. This has been 

organised differently this year. It has been organised this way to ensure that the 

sports leaders in Y5 and Y6 also get to fully take part. 

In the morning it will be Y5 and Y6 taking part, with sports leaders from the High 

school and LINKS supporting. 

In the afternoon it will be Y3 and Y4 with the sports leaders in Y5 and Y6 leading the 

session. 

Over the last few years we have tried to link sports day to a theme. This year the 

children have chosen ‘Battle of the Teachers’. The sports leaders have come up with 

some brilliant games linked to each member of teaching staff. 

Children may come dressed up as their current class teacher to compete in but their 

chosen outfits must be appropriate for the predicted weather and for sporting activity. 

If your child does not want to dress up as their teacher they can wear their school PE 

kit. 

Please can you send your child to school dressed in the clothes they will be wearing 

for sports day, a water bottle, cap/hat and with sunscreen applied so we can make a 

prompt start. 

We are observing the weather forecast and unfortunately if it is raining the event will 

have to be postponed. Any future decisions will be communicated to parents via the 

schools messaging service.  

If you are coming to watch sports day in the morning we ask that you remain in the car 

park until 9.00am when all the children are in school, then enter through the Y6 gate 

and make your way onto the school field, please bring a chair and/or blankets to sit 

on. We expect this to be finished by lunchtime.  

We will only be opening and closing the gates once so you will not be able to enter 

and leave at different points during the morning and afternoon session.  



 

 

Please ensure that you are able to commit for the whole morning or afternoon before 

attending 

Please take note of the times below- 

Year group Start time Gates 

opening to 

allow parents 

on site 

Gates 

locked - no 

further entry 

after this 

time 

Gates 

unlocked for 

parents to 

leave 

Y5 and Y6 9.20am 9.10am 9.30am  12 noon 

(children will be 

having a break in 

this session) 

Y3 and Y4 1.20pm 1.10pm 1.30pm 2.50pm 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Louise Jones 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 


